
All Aboard! Dallas Chapter Recognizes Award Winners 

The Dallas Chapter hosted its quarterly meeting aboard the Harbor Lights vessel at Rockwall, 

Texas. Rockwall is a suburb of Dallas and home to multiple aerospace and defense firms.  Dallas 

Crows enjoyed a two-hour twilight cruise on scenic Lake Ray Hubbard.  The guest speaker was 

USAF Colonel Holland, Commander of the Standoff Munitions Application 

Center headquartered at Barksdale Air Force Base.  Colonel Holland discussed the unit's mission 

and recent activities in Syria to include the first successful combat employment of the Joint Air-

to-Surface Standoff Missile (JASSM) in history.   

Chapter President Robert Brevelle and Treasurer Travis Covert presented multiple awards to 

chapter members.  Staff Sergeant Zane Romick received the Spec 4 James Davis Maintenance 

award for his work on the EC-130H Compass Call program.  Master Aircrew John Anderson 

received the International Military Service award for his work on the joint US and UK RC-135 

program. Major Jonathan Williams received the Clark G. Fiester Program Management award 

for his work as Test Director of the EC-130H Compass Call program.  The Standoff Munitions 

Application Center received the Integrated Product Team award for their round-the-clock 

operations in Syria which included precision support from Electronic Attack assets.  

Crows came from as far away as Oklahoma, Louisiana, and Central Texas. Attendees include a 

diverse mix of industry, civil service, and military professionals to include veterans and members 

of the USAF, USN, Royal Air Force, and National Guard. Industry representatives included 

Rockwell Collins, Raytheon, TriaSys, and L-3 Technologies.  All Dallas area Crows are invited 

to attend chapter events. 


